
 

 

SPECIAL MESSAGE – Rising water level at the river Rhine  

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

at the moment the water level at the upper- and middle Rhine is rising, so that we 
preventively would like to inform you that if  the water level at stage Cologne exceeds 830 
cm barges are banned from driving.  
 
Current forecasts assume that possibly Tuesday, February 2nd, this may happen. 
At this moment it would only have an effect on our barge service from/to CTS Cologne. 
 
Our customer service representatives at our terminals are able to provide you with further 
information. 
 
Your neska INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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